
Fun Fact! Community Cafecito with
 Dr. Gonzalez

 Upcoming events: 
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Hello Families!

Did you know that
Phoenix Elementary

School District #1 has
it’s very own 2024
Olympic athlete? 

Freddie Crittenden is a member of The
G-Road After School Program at

Emerson Elementary. Freddie competed
in the 110 hurdle event during the 2024

Olympics! Way to go, Freddie!

Phoenix #1 Family Center Hours
Monday-Friday 8:00am-4:30pm

Third Friday of the Month 9am-1pm
Third Saturday of the Month 8am-12pm

Last Wednesday of the Month open until 6pm
for 

Family Fun Night!

Hello Phoenix #1 Families!

We would like to wish you a fun and safe fall
break! Get plenty of rest and relaxation so you are

ready to hit the books when you return. 
Just a reminder that students first day back is

Tuesday, October 15th!

Love, The Phoenix #1 
Family Center Staff

Our Superintendent, Dr. Deborah Gonzalez, met with district parents  at this
month’s Community Cafecito.  Dr. Gonzalez discussed school safety, the

future of Phoenix Elementary  School District, and other important topics!

Dr. Gonzalez and our parents engaged in collaborative conversations
resulting in innovative and visionary ideas for the future of Phoenix #1.

Ideas ranged from hands on engagement, career development, and
sustainability for our schools!

10/7-10/14 Fall Break - No School

10/17 Community Cafecito

10/19 Picnic at Hance Park

10/22 &
10/24

PCH Car Seat Safety Class
(registration required)

Family Fun Night -
 Halloween Party

10/30



On Saturday, September 21st, The
Family Center hosted their Hispanic

Heritage Celebration. Families
gathered and made their own colorful
pinatas! Parents and children had to

collaborate as a team deciding on
their pinata’s color, pattern, and even

what candies to put inside. Our
Superintendent, Dr. Gonzalez,  stopped

by to make her very own!
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FamilyCenter@phxschools.org

(602) 523-8837

Please allow 24 hours for a response.

1210 N. 5th Avenue

 Stay in touch :

Hispanic Heritage Month at The Family Center!

Face 2 F.A.C.E.

Meet Ms. Leticia Comparan, she is thrilled to be part of
Phoenix Elementary School District! This is her third year as a

Family And Community Engagement Specialist at Paul
Laurence Dunbar School. Ms. Comparan is an Arizona native
and her passion lies in education and serving families in our
community! Outside of academics, she  enjoys traveling and

dancing. Ms. Comparan is always up for antique shopping and
hanging out a coffee shop.

Meet Mrs. Rocio Libbey! Mrs. Libbey is from Cali , Colombia
where she  graduated and worked as a preschool teacher.
  She came to The United States in 2000 and she became a

volunteer for Edison Elementary. In 2007, Mrs. Libbey became
the FACE of Heard! She is  responsible and determined which

makes her an extraordinary leader on the Vikings campus! She
loves to travel and the beach is her favorite place. She also has  2

beautiful dogs.

Get to know your Family And Community Engagement Team!
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